
Latest Fast & Furious developments 

1. Sent letter to Chairman Issa on Thursday offering meeting with the DAG. 

Issa hasn't responded. 

2. Sent letter to Senator Grassley Monday morning on two issues: 

A. Grassley asked us whether we stood by statement in our prior letter, 

but misquoted the statement. 

B. We laid out the proper quote. Then we stated that "It remains our 

understanding that ATF's Operation Fast and Furious did not 

knowingly permit straw buyers to take guns into Mexico." 

3. Sent letters to Chairman Issa and Chairman Smith Monday evening 

notifying them that additional documents responsive to Issa's subpoena are 

ready to be reviewed. 

A. We enclosed approximately 92 pages of documents with the 

letters. Consists of 3 documents. 

B. We stated in the letter that another 465 pages of docs are law 

enforcement sensitive but available for review at DOJ. 

DOJ-FF-64161 


	Page 1

